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Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

comments on MMC's revised plans/response to comments 

Robert Thompson <rmt@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Aug 3, 2018 at 2:47 PM
To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Nell,
 
The only item that still concerns me is the location of the private hydrant.  We'd like to have it moved further west,
between the access road into the lower garage entrance and the surface parking lot.  
 
The proposed location doesn't give us easy access for operations covering the majority of the building.  
 
Thank you and enjoy your week off.
 
Mike
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Robert M. Thompson
Division Fire Chief
Portland Fire Department
(207) 874-8400
rmt@portlandmaine.gov
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